
 

 

 
Thursday 12th June 2025 

 

 

Year 6 Treat Day 

 

As part of the year six’s final weeks at the school, we are going to give them a few well-deserved 

treats. These will include, a trip to the cinema, McDonalds lunch, bowling, and a fish a chip lunch. 

On Thursday 17th July 2025, we are going to take the children to Vue cinema, and then to McDonalds 

and finish the day with bowling.   

On Friday 18th July 2025, we will then have a chip shop lunch and will be playing games in the afternoon. 

For the cinema, McDonalds and bowling, the children will need to be dropped off at Vue for 9am. 

The children are welcome to bring their own money to spend on confectionary at Vue for the 
film. We will then go to McDonalds and finish the day at the bowling alley. We will then walk back to 

school. 

We will be watching Karate Kid: Legends which is a 12A rated film. If you have any concerns 

with this please email the school office (admin@willow.elp.org.uk) 

As you know all of this (admission to cinema, McDonalds, bowling and chip shop lunch) comes at a 

cost.  Therefore, we would like to ask for a £15 contribution for each child. The children will contribute 

too through their profits from their Make £5 Grow enterprise project.   

If there are insufficient contributions then we will not be able to take the children. Please make the 

payment by cash in an envelope with your child’s name on, which can be given to the class 

Teachers. 

We hope that all this will give the children a great end to their time at Willow and provide them with some 

memories for the years to come. 

The year 6 team would like to say a massive thank you for all your support this year and throughout the 

children’s time at Willow.   

 

Thank you. 

Y6 team. 

 


